
Principal’s Message 

Zone Swimming 
Some outstanding results were 

recorded last week at the Zone 

Swimming Carnival in Gulgong. As a 

result, 20 Mudgee Public students 

have qualified for the Western 

Swimming Championships in Dubbo 

on March 14. Well done to all 

students who competed last week in 

Gulgong. 

Myuna Bay Excursion 
The first of our major excursions for 

2019 will occur next week with 90 

students in Year 5 attending the 

Myuna Bay Sport and Recreation 

Centre on the shores of Lake 

Macquarie. Thanks to Mrs O’Brien for 

her organisation of this excursion. Mr 

Coughlan, Mr McDonnell, Mrs Smith 

and Mrs Taylor will be attending the 

excursion. Students depart very early 

next Monday at 6.30am and return on 

Friday around 7pm. 

Young Leaders Day 

Excursion 
20 Mudgee Public students will travel 

to Sydney next Sunday for Monday’s 

Young Leaders Day at the 

International Convention Centre 

Darling Harbour. Guest speakers this 

year include swimmer Cate Campbell 

and magician Cosentino. The day is 

designed to develop the leadership 

skills required to be a successful 

student leader in a primary school. 

Assistance Dog 
The school is partnering with a local 

breeder and trainer to train an 

assistance dog at the school. The dog 

will be a purebred Golden Labrador 

and will arrive at Mudgee Public 

about Week 3 next term, aged 8 

weeks old. Last week the primary 

students met ‘Skye’ the mother of the 

puppy coming.  

If any students have an allergy to 

dogs, could they please let the school 

know. The puppy will commence in 

Class GY spending most of the time 

there, but occasionally will visit other 

classrooms around the school. 

Kindergarten Safari 

Tours 
Over the next few Wednesdays, our 

Kinder Safari Tours will commence. 

This is an opportunity for new parents 

to come and visit the Kindergarten 

classrooms to see how they operate 

and discuss the opportunities for 

students coming into Kindergarten in 

2020. Participants are requested to 

inform the School Office if they are 

attending. The tours commence at 

10.00am and will run on the 13
th
 and 

20
th
 of March. 

Mudgee Show Results 
Well done to all students who entered 

artwork into this year’s Mudgee 

Show. Congratulations to our Year 1 

and 2 students who received first 

place in the Infants category. The 

school was also awarded two first and 

a second place in Horticulture for our 

beautiful roses. The larger art entries 

will be on display in the School Hall 

throughout this term. 

Alan Kerr 

Principal 

Library News 
PRC - The Premiers Reading 

Challenge starts this week! This is a 

great challenge for all students K-6. 

The PRC is run every year and 

involves students reading books to 

challenge themselves. K-2 are 

required to read 30 Challenge books, 

Yr 3 and 4 need to read 20 books 

from the 3-4 Challenge books and Yr 

5 and 6 need to read 20 books from 

the 5-6 Challenge books. All the 

books are clearly labelled and can be 

found in special places in the Library. 

Students will bring home a PRC 

Reading Log that they can record the 

books they have read. There are also 

instructions on how to enter the books 

online, once they have been read. We 

will be reading PRC books in the 

Library to assist students in 

completing their challenge and I will 

be putting the books in the Newsletter 

each week. This week the books are:  

K-2 PRC ID - 1310  

'Come Count With Me'.  

3-4 PRC ID - 74181  

'Bat and the Crocodile'.  

5-6 PRC ID - 6862 'Flood'.  

Please write these books on the PRC 

sheet or enter them online. 
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**All visitors to the school MUST sign in 

the visitors book in the front office 

**All volunteers must complete a  

Working With Children Check for 

volunteers 

**Have you contacted the school with 

your updated/changed details? 

DIARY DATES 

Friday 8th March 

Kinder Rainbow Day 

Monday 11th March 

Young Leaders Day  

Mon 11th March—Fri 15th March 

Myuna Bay Excursion Yr 5 

Tuesday 12th March 

Netball Gala Day—Glen Willow  

Mudgee News 

Like us on our Facebook page ‘Mudgee Public School P&C’ and follow us on                                                  

Twitter @MPSBulletin for all the latest updates and current events 

If your child has a change of routine please send a note  

to the Classroom Teacher.  

Emergency calls to the office before 2.00pm please 

mailto:mudgee-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.mudgeepublic.com.au


Book Club  

Issue 2 brochures are being sent 

home this week. Please have all 

online LOOP orders completed by 

Monday 25th March, that is Week 9. If 

you are unable to order online please 

send the correct money and your 

order in to me in the Library. Please 

make sure you have filled out the form 

correctly. Thank you.  

Happy Reading!  
Siobhan Vitnell 

Librarian 

School Photographs 

School photos will be taken on 

Monday 25th March. Students will 

wear full summer uniform. Payments 

can be made by cash, cheque or 

online. Please ensure that the 

envelope is returned to the school 

prior or on the day of the photo shoot. 

If you wish to have a family photo 

(siblings) please collect an envelope 

from the administration office. 

SRC Easter Raffle 

Student Representative Council are 

holding an Easter Raffle with tickets 

sent home today. Reminder that  all 

donations of eggs are to be at school 

by TUESDAY 2nd APRIL. Your 

support is greatly appreciated! 

Opens March 29  

Town Hall Theatre 

Dates:   29
th
, 30

th
 and 31

st
 March, 5

th
, 

6
th
 and 7

th
 April.   Matinees available. 

Cost:  Adults $25, Conc $15 (High 

School student, senior), Child $10 

(primary and preschool) Family $60 (2 

adults and 2 primary aged children). 

Tickets: Online at mpas.org.au, or 

drop in to our pop up box office every 

Saturday morning at Mudgee Library. 

Please book early – it’s assigned 

seating and our pantos usually sell 

out. 

Info: Phone 0458017527 or visit 

mpas.org.au! 

Catholic Church 

Sacraments 
St Mary’s Catholic Church invites 

families of children who are eligible for 

the sacraments in 2019 to register at 

the Parish Office.  

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION  

(YR 3 STUDENTS)  

Date of Celebration 1st/2nd June 

2019.  

PLEASE REGISTER NOW.   

First Parent Information Session 4th 

April.   

Please contact the Parish Office 

63722122 or email 

office.mudgee@cdob.org.au 

 

Mudgee 
Triathlon Club 

Club Race 6 
Sunday 10th March 

Long Course - 8.00am 
Little Devils - 9.30am 
Big Devils - 9.45am 
Super Sprint - 10am 

www.mudgeetriclub.hwy.com.au 

Mudgee Public School would like to thank the following local businesses who kindly support our Breakfast Club.   

Mudgee Woolworths * Mudgee Coles * Macquarie Valley Juice * Michael Baker Milk  

A big thank you also to our wonderful volunteers including our fabulous high school students.   

Student of the Week 

Week 6  Term 1 

KC Narla Easterbrook 

KL Savannah Campbell 

KG Lakyn Yavion 

KH Bonnie Thomson 

K/1N Max Murnane 

1C Violet Healy 

1S Thomas O’Brien 

1R Caitlyn Fazakarley 

1T Scarlet Pendlebury 

2L Wailen Barrass 

2S Jonah Crawford 

2C Ziggy Gordon 

2W Maxx Ryan 

3B Charlotte Dodd 

3W Izzy Marskell 

3F   Daisy Daoudi-Davis 

4K      Jack Walker 

4D Harley Moore 

4E Dean Jarvis 

5G Chloe Underwood 

5C Karl Lucic 

5/6J Mason Smith 

5/6B Angelina Lillis 

6A Jessie Orth 

6M Cooper Page 

LA Chase Griffiths 

MS Jack Knobbs 

SM Jordan Smith 


